
 

 

8th July 2024 
 
To All Year 11 Learners 
 
Arrangements for Results Day - Thursday 22nd August 2024 
 
Your results will be available to collect on Thursday 22nd August and you can attend school 
to receive your results between 9am and 11am.  Results will be issued from the main hall.  
 
On arrival in school, you will be asked to sign in and complete a form giving details of the 
college you will be attending and the subjects you will be studying from September. 
  
Once you have received your results, you can speak to staff about post results services i.e. 
possible Access to Scripts or Reviews of Marking.  You will be directed to an adjacent table 
to sign a form giving your permission to allow your subject teachers to request a copy of your 
exam papers (Access to Scripts Service).  If you are happy for this to happen please sign the 
form, remembering to choose at the bottom whether or not your exam script should have 
your details removed if it is used in the classroom for teaching and learning purposes. 
 
After checking scripts, teaching staff may decide to request a Review of Marking of your 
exam paper(s).  This is where the school asks the exam board to look again at the marking 
of the paper to ensure that the mark scheme has been applied correctly.  If this happens, we 
will contact you by ClassCharts or email to obtain consent so please monitor ClassCharts 
and your personal/school email account throughout August and September. 
 
If you cannot attend school at the times given above, results can be sent out to you via email 
or ClassCharts on request.  Please send this request to exams@kepier.com.  Please ensure 
that you save any documents from the email / ClassCharts message, so that you do not lose 
access to them when your school accounts are deactivated at the end of August.  Any results 
that are not collected will be retained within the school office ready for collection.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 22nd August, and celebrating your results with 
you. 
 
Thank you. 

 
Mrs K Walmsley 
Examinations and  
Administration Officer 


